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What is it? 
  

A group of parents who meet regularly to discuss issues pertaining to the 
struggles and joys of educating a child who needs special physical, 
emotional or cognitive consideration in the classroom. 
  
  

Special Recognition 

Currently Saint Paul Catholic School is the only Catholic School in the 
Diocese with a strong parent group tackling these issues.  We continue to 
do so because we have watched how a Catholic education at Saint Paul’s 
has enriched our children’s lives and how it has enhanced family unity. 

 
Are You Interested? 

If you have questions or would like to get involved, please contact Tracy 
Ruiz via e-mail at teruiz@aol.com, or call her at (219) 405-2417. 


